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Dear Parents 

YEAR R ENTERPRISE 

Next week Year R will be having a Great Year R Bake Sale for our enterprise initiative.  This 

is where each year group plan an enterprise activity which is designed to raise money for 

the school’s chosen charities.  The children will be working together to promote the sale 

then selling the cakes and handling money. 

To link with our Farm Topic we will be reading a book called “Honey Biscuits” which tells 

the story of where each of the different ingredients come from. We will then be baking our 

own honey biscuits to sell to the other year groups at breaktime.  As we are selling cakes to 

the entire school we would be grateful for extra donations of individual cakes, tray bake and 

biscuits from home (please avoid nuts in all home-made/shop bought recipes).   

Please bring your donations into school on Tuesday 12th June. All cakes/biscuits will be 

priced at 20p each.  Please send your child in with money so they can buy themselves a 

cake.  You may want to bring a little money with you at the end of the day, in case there are 

any left over. 

Many thanks for your support with this. Don’t forget to post pictures on Tapestry of the 

children baking at home.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Year R Team  

 

 


